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BHI Energy Organization Announcement 
 
We are pleased to announce the addition of Aaron Gaskins as our Employee Concerns Director.  Aaron 
will be based out of our Piedmont, SC office and report directly into Bob Decensi, CEO.     
 
Aaron has over 15 years of employee concern experience, investigator and management experience 
working with companies like CB&I Power, Bechtel Power, and the US Department of Labor, OSHA-Office 
of Whistleblower Protection. He brings a wealth of knowledge to BHI in all employee concerns, 
compliance and management areas and has been in senior level & leadership positions with his previous 
companies. 
 
Aaron’s overall leadership for the employees will be a great addition to the BHI Energy team.  
 
Please join me in welcoming Aaron to BHI!  
 
 
 


